
 
From: Dylan Halligan   
Sent: 02 November 2017 22:32 

To: National Planning Framework 

Subject: Ireland 2040 plan - Drogheda 

 

Hi, My name is Dylan Halligan. I am from Drogheda in Co. Louth. I am making a submission 
over Drogheda not being considered for the 20 year plan. I am 23 and this decision will not 
just affect me but also my future children. I am appalled over this decision and I hope you 
will reconsider Drogheda. Drogheda is not a perfect town but has bags of potential, it even 
is, if not the largest towns in the country. A lot of people go through the town and with help 
from yourselves would help draw more people in. A lot of the buildings are empty or run 
down but I could see the town hoping with people if we had the right help. I would like to 
ask you again to reconsider Drogheda for the 20 year plan as the status and future of my 
hometown is in your hands. I hope you will make the right decision. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Dylan Halligan.  

 


